
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

HOUSING AUTHORITY  
OF THE CITY OF PITTSBURGH 

 

Bedford Dwellings 

Resident Announcement 
 
 To ensure the health and well-being of our residents, 
the HACP has decided not to host a resident meeting 
this month. Instead, we are asking residents to please 
visit the link below to view a video announcement 
regarding the HACP’s plan to submit a Choice 
Neighborhoods Implementation Grant Application.  
 
 

www.hacp.org/bedfordconnects/ 

 

           

 

           

 

 

Have Questions or Comments? We want to hear from 
you! 

✓ Visit www.hacp.org/bedfordconnects/  
 

✓ Call 412-456-5111 

http://www.hacp.org/bedfordconnects/

